
• City approval of solar design drawings, permit secured

• PG&E Application #2, design acceptance

• Contractor excavation and off-haul of soil

• Storm drain inlets placed
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Site view

The 3010/3020 Kerner Redevelopment Project is underway. 
This project, which includes a new EV bus parking lot and 
charging stations, will continue to track the electrical equipment 
procurement through to the end of the year.
The project team is working closely with the contractor in 
preparation to ready the site for future PG&E tie-in work. 
We look forward to keeping the community updated as progress 
continues.

Construction is ongoing. The project site is monitored for safety 

and traffic concerns. 

• Project site is ready for electrical and landscape work

• Contractor placed orders for electrical equipment

• PG&E Application #3 in review

MARIN COUNTY TRANSIT DISTRICT

• Long lead time for electrical equipment

• PG&E Application #1 will be resubmitted to continue 
progress for the related electrical work.
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